
Date: March 23, 2023 and March 28, 2023
Time: 6pm-7:30 pm both dates
Place: Pleasantville High School Auditorium

The Board of Education invites you to attend a critical issues input
session to gather information to be used to set criteria for the
background, training and experience necessary for the new
superintendent of schools. Our search consultant, Ms. Michelle
Kennedy, New Jersey School Boards Association, will explain the
search procedure, the roles played by the Board, the staff and the
public in the process, and the calendar for the actual search.
Discussion will center on the strengths, concerns, on-going issues
and future initiatives which will face the new superintendent.
Information gathered, together with input from other focus groups,
will be used to shape a variety of candidate review documents and
the interview questions.

Please plan to attend this important meeting.

Date: March 23, 2023 and March 28, 2023
Time: 6pm-7:30 pm both dates
Place: Pleasantville High School Auditorium

We look forward to hopefully seeing you and hearing your voice as
we begin this most important process of finding a Superintendent
for the Pleasantville School District.
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